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Re: Major Field Assessment —Early Childhood Education

Due to the fact that the early childhood education program is a new program from the redesign, there
is not enough data to warrant any changes on the Major Field Assessment for that program. This
program will continue to be monitored and data gathered.

If you have questions, please let me know.



